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Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 2nd June 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 2nd June: Fr. Declan O Connor (087)0908949 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 1st June   7.00pm Thomas Mulvihill, Main St, Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 2nd June 10.30am 1.Jer McCarthy, Ahanagran, Anniversary Mass 
    2.Theresa O Mahony, Lenamore 
    3.Mai Lynch, Aughrim, Moyvane & Deceased  

   Family Members 
4.Maura O Connor, Aughrim, Moyvane & Deceased 
   Family Members 

Tues. 4th June   7.00pm John Hanrahan, Ahanagran, Anniversary Mass 
Thurs. 6th June 10.00am Mass in Asdee 
Fri. 7th June 10.00am  
Sat. 8th June   7.00pm John & Anne Foran, Puleen, Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 9th June 10.30am  
 
 
This Sunday is the Feast of Corpus Christi, the body and blood of Christ.  We thank 
Jesus for the gift of himself which he gave us at the last Supper. 
 
 
Parish Collection for week ending 26th May: €705 
Thank you for your contributions. 
 
Special Collection will be held this weekend in aid of the sick and retired priests of 
the diocese.  There is a purple envelope in your box for this collection which you 
may use if you wish to do so. 
 
Feast of St. Kevin of Glendalough is celebrated on Monday 3rd June.  Renowned for 
his love of the works of God which he saw in nature all round him. 
 
Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus is celebrated on Friday 7th June. 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 2nd June   9.30am 1.Mary Ann Daly & John Daly, Sliss, 
       Anniversary Mass 
    2.Jim O Carroll, Asdee East 
Thurs. 6th June 10.00am 
Sun 9th June   9.30am 1.John & Teddy Kennedy and Deceased Family 
       Members, Tullahinell. 
    2. Nora, Danny & Patricia Horgan, Asdee East 
 
 
 
Cemetery Mass in St. John’s, Ballybunion will be held on Friday 7th June at 7pm. 
 
 
 

Kerry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes led by Bishop Ray takes place from Aug 
29th to Sept 3rd.  Full details on the notice board in the porch of the chapel. 
 

 
Tidy Towns judging for 2024 competition begins on 1st June.  Organisers are 
requesting your co-operation and displays. 
 
 
Moving Forward in Hope Please consult the notice board for the Document 
from the Diocese – Moving Forward in Hope.  Any responses to the three draft 
proposals should be submitted in writing and signed and forwarded to the 
Presbytery, Ballylongford by 9th June 2024. 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 
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